
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SECRETARY'S RETURN 

DOCKET NO. 1510-C-135-L 

 

I hereby certify that true and correct copies of the Notice of Citation Hearing, 

dated October 9, 2015 in the above-entitled matter, which is scheduled to be heard 

on Tuesday, December 1, 2015 at 10:00 a.m., were forwarded on 

October 9, 2015. 

 

CERTIFIED COPIES TO RESPONDENT: 

 

Mr. Randall Klein/President 

Drivers Unlimited, Inc. 

9 Mott Avenue, Suite 306 

Norwalk, CT  06850 

 

CERTIFIED MAIL: 91 7199 9991 7033 6860 4612 

 

ATTORNEY 

 

N/A 

 

CERTIFIED MAIL: 91 7199 9991 7033 6860  

 

Copy to: Secretary of State, Legislative Record Unit 

 

    CERTIFIED: 

 

 

     _______________________________ 

    Linda Dillon, Secretary 

    Administrative Law Unit 

     Bureau of Finance and Administration 

 

cc:  ALU File: 1510-C-135-L 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

BY CERTIFIED MAIL       (860) 594-2875 

 

NOTICE OF CITATION HEARING 

    www.ct.gov/dot 

 

Tuesday, December 1, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. 

 

DOCKET NO. 1510-C-135-L 

(Case No. LV08-3115-33) 

 

Drivers Unlimited, Inc. 

9 Mott Avenue, Suite 306 

Norwalk, CT  06850 

 

 

 The records of the department indicate you are the holder of Permit No.  2331.  The records of the 

department further indicate that you are in violation of the following Connecticut General Statues (CGS) 

and/or Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies. 

 

Connecticut General Statutes, Section 13b-102, 13b-103 and 13b-106 and Regulations of Connecticut State 

Agency Section 16-325-4 as amended, by violating the terms of your permit which requires the permit 

holder to comply with all pertinent motor vehicle laws and other statutes, and/or rules, regulations and 

orders of the Department. 

 

More specifically: on September 21, 2015 it came to the attention of the Department that Drivers 

Unlimited, Inc. moved the location of its Headquarters in Darien to a point outside of the municipality 

specified in your permit, to Norwalk, in violation of Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies Section 16-

325-4. 

 

Therefore, pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes Section 13b-103 and 4-182, as amended, you are 

hereby directed to appear at the Newington office of the Department of Transportation, 2800 Berlin 

Turnpike, Newington, Connecticut, Conference Room A on Tuesday, December 1, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. 

for a citation hearing to show cause why this permit should not be revoked or suspended or a civil penalty 

imposed for failure to comply with the applicable provisions of the Connecticut General Statutes and/or the 

Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies as stated above. 

 

Dated at Newington, Connecticut this 9th day of October 2015. 

 

   CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

 

 

 

           

   Linda Dillon, Secretary 

   Administrative Law Unit 

   Bureau of Finance and Administration 

http://www.ct.gov/dot

